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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our DT, we will be designing and making a salad. Our preparations will begin next 

week when we will be tasting different ingredients we want to use.  We will then be designing, 

making and tasting our salads next week and in Term 6.  

 

We will follow our ‘live’ COVID-19 risk assessment; ingredients will be purchased for a 

particular bubble and not shared between bubbles and all equipment will be cleaned and 

sanitised. 

 

As we will be eating the salad in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information and contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions.  

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

Year 6 Team  

 


